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Subject Opportunity for Accelerated First Aid Course – Sydney TAFs 

 
To : Bronze Medallion and SRC Trainers, Assessors and Facilitators. 
 
The new SRC and Bronze Medallion curriculum introduced this season has brought in new 
requirements for Trainers and Assessors.  Currency is required in two First Aid Units of Competency 
HLTAID001 and HLTAID002 and it is also recommended that Assessors hold the HLTAID003 award.  
These are also required for TAF re-endorsement and some TAFs have experienced difficulty in 
updating these Units of Competency. 
 
In light of this, Sydney Branch has negotiated with State for an assessment only version of Provide 
First Aid (HLTAID001,002 and 003) that will take place at the Branch Office on Saturday 21st 
November.   
 
This is a 2.5 hour alternative to the normal one or two day course, as there will be no training and only 
assessment.  TAFs must be confident in the currency of their First Aid and CPR skills to attend. 
 
Three time slots are available to choose from :   
 

9:00-11:30am, 12:30-3:00pm and 4:00pm to 6:30pm. 
 
This course will be provided at no charge to TAFs who have previously held the award, but which has 
expired or will expire before April 2021.  You will need to be confident in your First Aid knowledge in 
order to attend the course and receive the updated Units of Competency. 
 
Please complete the Expression of Interest Form at :  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=umdn5EifIEG_97f1uBxfZtYa7waKVdtLmqAlJ
6R1qKBUME1ONVRIU1ZaTUNQMzg4NDkzMEIzWjlYSy4u 
 
Other TAFs who did not receive this memo directly may complete the form but will only be considered 
if there are sufficient spaces available and at the discretion of the Branch Education Manager. 
 
If you require further information, please email education@surflifesavingsydney.com.au 
 
Craig Howie 
Education Manager, Surf Life Saving Sydney 
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